Friday, July 2 + 23, 2021

*Items in bold are required*

8am-9am Breakfast (optional for commuters)

9am-noon Class Critiques

Noon-1pm Lunch

1-4pm Class Critiques/Exhibit Set Up

4-4:30pm Personal Time (parents arrive no earlier than 4pm)
4:30-5pm Virtual Scholarship Award Ceremony

5-9:30pm Move-Out during scheduled time slots

10pm All students must be checked out of Residence Hall

*Schedule is tentative and subject to change.

Check-Out Notes

From 9am to 4pm students will be in class critiquing and setting up for the exhibition. Parents/guardians must arrive no earlier than
4pm, as this is still required studio time. Parking will be available in the Annex Lot and Lot 73.

During the virtual Scholarship Award Ceremony, the Admissions department will award CIA scholarships to select Pre College students to
be used towards full time enrollment at CIA’s undergraduate program. All students and parents are encouraged to view the ceremony.

Over the following week we will be collecting digital submissions for the Pre-College Virtual Exhibition. More info will be shared with
students during the program.

Residential students must reserve a move-out time slot between 5-9:30pm that Friday. Similar to move-in, only one parent/guardian will
be allowed in the Residence Hall to assist with move-out and they must comply with all Covid-19 health and safety measures. Residential
students must also complete a check-out form found in the Residence Hall lobby. ID cards can be returned at the end of the day after
the students have moved out, and should be placed in the outgoing mailbox in the residence hall. Check-out is completed when the
student’s room has been cleaned, they’ve completed a check-out form, and have returned their key card. An improper check-out fee will
be issued if any of these steps are missed. All students must be checked out of the hall by 10pm that Friday evening.

Commuter students do not need to complete a check-out form, but do need to return their ID card to a staff member or the Continuing
Education office (room 118) before leaving. Students will be charged if they do not return their ID card.



